
Dayton High School 
SBDM Minutes 
May 11, 2016 

 
Principal Jeremy Dodd called the April 20th meeting to order at 4:00 pm in the Dayton High School Library.  
Members present included:  Barb Lund, Angie Buschle, Erin Goetz, and Jeremy Dodd.   Others in attendance at the 
meeting:  Scott Meyers, and Casaundra Newsome. 
 
Angie Buschle made a motion to accept the agenda.  Barb Lund seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
Angie Buschle made a motion to accept the April minutes. Erin Goetz seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 
 
Good News Items   

 One of our Juniors went over and above on her Benchmark for math. 
 

Public Comment  

 None 
 
Committee Reports 

 None 
      
Student Achievement 

 We still need 3 students to become College or Career Ready before the end of the school year to meet 
our mark set by the State.  At this time, it does not look like we can accomplish this.   

 No additional Seniors met their Benchmarks this Spring. 
 
New Business 

 Ms. Newsome showed everyone the Master Schedule for the High School for next year.  This of course is 
subject to change until all students have their schedules, but about half of the students’ schedules are in. 

 We will have a Spanish III next year, and hope to get a pathway established for this.   

 We also will have an early bird class for 7:00 to 7:56 for Advanced CTA being taught by Michael Martin. 

 Mr. Dodd stated we are planning on having a gifted and talented program for Middle School Students 
next year.  Julie Rubemeyer has the certification to teach this and it will help our high end students. 

 Mr. Dodd stated we have not had any interviews for the Athletic Director’s position nor for the Girl’s 
Basketball  Head Coaching position.  At this point we only have one new application for the math position. 

 Mr. Dodd showed us the grant he wrote and was awarded for the Novice Reduction Summer Program.  
This would begin June 6

th
 and run through July 15

th
 with a two week break between July 1 to July 11

th
.  

These students would come in and do work with teachers and would have an excursion every Friday 
connected with what they had been working on.  30 Middle School students and 30 High School students 
would be selected for this program.  They will see two plays:  the Lion King, and West Side Story.  The will 
take trips on the BB Riverboats, a Reds Baseball Game, the Cincinnati Museum Center, Kings Island and 
see a Native American Dramatization.  The final trip would be to the Wilds in Columbus.  All of this would 
be at no cost to the students.  We hope this experience will help to improve the students from the Novice 
level. 

 Mr. Dodd stated we are looking at about 47 students graduating .  We have some that have to take the 
End of Course Exams, and a few need to finish up their credits.   

 Mr. Dodd said we need to review SBDM Policies on a monthly basis.   
 
Mr. Dodd went over the budget and discussed how money should be divided up next year.  Everyone is going to 
think about this and it will be discussed next month.   
 
Angie Buschle made a motion to adjourn.  Erin Goetz seconded the motion.  The motion carried.  Mr. Dodd 
adjourned the meeting at 5:30 pm. 


